
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

Weekly Update 
Friday 22nd April 

Updates This Week 

Welcome Back! 

I hope you and your families all had a relaxing Easter break.  It was lovely to welcome all the 

children back into school this week.  I’d like to take this opportunity to share with you a few 

reminders for the start of term. 

 

Summer Safety 

As we approach the warmer weather, can I remind you of the importance of  

sun safety for children in school.  We recommend the following: 

• Apply sunscreen to your child in the morning before they come to  

school if you feel it appropriate.  School staff will not be responsible  

for applying sunscreen to children. 

• Make sure that children have a sensible named sun hat in school.  These will be worn at 

break and lunchtimes and during PE when appropriate. 

• Please make sure your child brings in a named water bottle every day. 

Additionally, please do not send in sunglasses with your child, as they are easily lost or broken.  

Further guidance on Sun Safety can be found on our website Key Policies page. 

 

Ordering School Lunches 

If your child has a school lunch, please make sure that these are ordered online 

at home in advance.  You can order several weeks at a time and by doing it at 

home, you can discuss the meal options with your child to make sure they are 

happy with the meals chosen for them.  If you need a letter to activate your 

child’s lunch account, or have any questions about school lunches, please get in touch with 

the school office for assistance. 

 

Emails and Texts from School 

If your phone number or email address changes, please do make sure that you  

inform the school office so we can update our records.  We regularly send out  

emails and, when necessary, text messages so it is vital that the information we  

hold for you is correct so that you don’t miss out on important communication.   

If you need to update your contact information, please email the school office.  

 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend. 
 

 

Richard Ferris 

Headteacher 

 

https://www.greathollandsprimary.co.uk/page/?title=Key+Policies&pid=30
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